Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Sent: Friday, November 30, 2012 1:25 PM

To: 'megan.lambert@cbre.com’; 'eric.carlson@vw.com'
Cc: Goloubow, Ron

Subject: RO0000400

Dear Ms. Lambert and Mr. Carlson,

Thank you for claiming your site on Geotracker. We have received the Response to the Alameda County Health Services
Comments on the Subsurface Investigation and Product Recovery Work Plan dated September 7, 2012, which was
prepared by Arcadis and dated November 29, 2012. ACEH has reviewed the document and agrees with the proposed
boring locations. As per ACEH’s directive letter please schedule the fieldwork activities and provide ACEH with at least
three business days notification prior to conducting the fieldwork.

Submit your technical reports as listed in ACEH’s November 15, 2012 letter.

Thank you,

Barbara Jakub, P.G.

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Pky.

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510-639-1287

Fax: 510-337-9335

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://ehgis.acgov.org/dehpublic/dehpublic.jsp




